Flu season has begun and EB Medical will be offering flu shots throughout the
fall. According to the Centers for Disease Control, flu shots are recommended
for, “everyone 6 months of age and older every season, with rare exceptions.”

Please see below for the Connecticut sites location flu shot schedule for this fall.
If you have questions about your ability to receive a flu shot, please check with your
primary care provider. .

Tuesday October 3rd, 06:00-13:00 and 15:00-18:00, Groton Shipyard
Wednesday October 4th, 09:00-13:00, New London Terrace A
Thursday October 5th, 08:00-10:00, Kings Hwy (Room TBD)
Thursday October 5th, 11:00-13:00, Long Hill Conference Room
Friday October 6th, 08:00-12:00, Building 88 Cafeteria

Tuesday October 10th, 08:00-10:00, Eagle Park Washington Conference Room
Tuesday October 10th, 12:00-14:00, Shaw's Cove Third Floor
Tuesday October 17th, 09:00-16:00, SUBASE

Wednesday October 18th, 08:00-10:00, Shaw's Cove Second Floor

Walk-In Flu Shots
Mondays from October 16th-November 27th
Walk In Flu Clinic at the New London Health Center 09:00-13:00

Fridays from October 13th to December 1st
Walk in Flu Clinic Yard Hospital 06:00-11:00 and 15:00-17:00

Flu On the Go Events: Offered on Wednesdays October through December. Please contact Kathy
Lopez to schedule your department, klopez@gdeb.com.




